
   
 
My name is Bapinder Dosanjh and I will be seeking a position on the 2019-2020 

Richmond Jets Minor Hockey Association Board of Directors. 

 

Many of you may know me as I was the Registrar / Administrative Assistant for 

Richmond Minor Hockey Association during the last 2 years of the association.  Some of 

you may know me as I have 2 sons who have played hockey for many years.  My 

youngest son, Derek, is currently in his second year of Peewee and my older son, Kyle, 

played hockey from Hockey 1 to Junior A and is now pursuing his education and career 

goals. 

 

I hope to bring my experience as Registrar, Rep Director and Team Manager to the 

Board.  I am a parent like you and want to offer the best and most positive experience 

to our kids. I also want to ensure that we are providing a safe, fair and welcoming 

environment to all players and families. 

 

I know first-hand how beneficial being involved in organized sports has been for my 

children and I want to ensure that the Richmond Jets is accessible to anyone who 

wants to join and participate. 

 

If elected, I will not be joining the board with any preconceived ideas or notions in 

regard to how best run the organization.  I believe that there are two sides to all issues 

and I believe in hearing both sides before making a decision.  I believe we need open-

minded individuals who are willing to make the hard decisions based on the best 

interest of the organization and all its members. 

 

I also believe that the rules, regulations, policies and practices that the Richmond Jets, 

PCAHA, BC Hockey and Hockey Canada have in place exist to support the Mission 

Statement of Hockey Canada which is to "Lead, Develop, and Promote Positive Hockey 

Experiences."  I hope to work towards executing and delivering this mandate for all 

Richmond Jets members. 


